Hello, and Happy November!

It's hard to believe we have already completed the first 2 months of school! The year is
already flying by, and we could not be more impressed with all that our friends have
accomplished already this year! Their self help skills continue to impress us, and we continue
to see a wonderful willingness to problem solve both on their own and with their peers!

We are continuing to work on our 1 - 2 Fliparoo to get our coats on, and practicing this skill
at home before snowsuit season is always a great idea, and will help when getting ready in
the morning as well!




Hello Nottinghill Families

President’s Message, Sofia Castedo

We hope all of our children and their families had a fantastic
Halloween and enjoyed a wonderful October! As we move into
November, we’'d like to take a moment to share some exciting
updates and express our appreciation

A huge thank you to our incredible teachers, whom we recently
celebrated on Early Childhood Educator Appreciation Day. Their
dedication, passion, and hard work are truly what make
Nottinghill such a special place for our children to grow and learn.

We’'re also thrilled to share some exciting news with you!
Nottinghill has been named the Oakville Beaver Reader’s Choice
Diamond Winner for Best Nursery and the Gold Winner for Best
Daycare. A heartfelt thank you to all the families who supported
us and voted. We're so proud to be a part of this wonderful
community!

As a reminder, we’'ll be hosting an Open House on Saturday,
November 16. We encourage you to stop by and learn more

about the great things happening at Nottinghill.

Wishing everyone a joyful and safe November!

Warm regards,

-Sofia
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UNDER THE

In November we will be starting our Under the Sea, . SEA
and Healthy Me themes, finishing with Shapes! ™

November Class Themes

Our Under the Sea theme is always covered in glitter,
so the teachers apologize in advance! We will also
learn some fun facts about the most exciting sea
creatures, from the strangest fish to everyone'’s
favourite, the shark!

Healthy Me will start with our Glitter Germ

experiment, where we will show the children how our

germs can spread to toys, and friends, and how to

properly wash our hands to send those germs down

the drain instead! We will also discuss rainbow foods SHAPES
that keep our bodies strong, and how to make sure

our teeth stay healthy!




October Recap

October was a great month of celebrations,
with Thanksgiving and Halloween crafts
decorating our schools and probably your
homes! Our trip to the farm was an amazing
first field trip experience, and we were so glad
to see so many families join us and explore the
muddy fields, and bring home some delicious
apples of their own (and cookies, we can’t
forget the cookies!).

A big thank you to Cristina, our VP Special
Events, for organizing!

All of our favourite little monsters had a great
time at the Halloween parties, with a costume
parade to Del Manor for our older friends, a
special treat, lots of games, and of course the
Monster Freeze Dance!

Our pumpkin decorating is always a huge hit,
with the children voting on what type of face
we should create, and exploring all of its
different parts! The pumpkin insides make a
fun addition to our Science table for the week
as well!

Your child will have received an adorable gift
bag, and special snack, courtesy of Rania and

our amazing In - Class party committee!

Thank you for all of your hard work!



Other Classroom Updates

Our Jolly Phonics is well underway for the 3am classes,
with a weekly letter guessing game, songs, and our
Alpha tales! Be sure to ask your child if they remember
the action for the letter as we will repeat them often! Our
JK / SK class continues to work on their independent
printing, letter blends, and reading!

This year, the JK/ SK class has also introduced Arts
Wednesdays, with a rotation of French, Dance, Drama
and Music! Parent’s, keep an eye out for a special
presentation coming your way this year!

Please keep an eye on your email for important fliers
from Scholastic (a great chance to start some Christmas
Shopping!), and information about our upcoming Open
House on Nov 16 to get a look at classes for next year!

As always, we appreciate everyone who has kept their
little ones home when they are showing signs of illness!
This greatly helps prevent the spread of germs to the
children and teachers, and helps keep our school healthy,
and open!

If you ever have any questions, please feel free to email

your child's teacher! Our email addresses are posted to
the top of the school Facebook page for easy finding!

Your Nottinghill Teachers

Reminder!

With the warm days
officially behind us,
please ensure your
child is dressed
comfortably for
the weather.

This may change
from day to day, so
please check the
weather before
class whenever
possible!

AP

»’

S ~°
4




